
Op Ed: Mendel memory may disappear

Please read the following Op Ed in the StarPhoenix by Chip Mitchell, Grandson of Fred Mendel.

  

This year marks the 70th anniversary that my grandfather, Fred Mendel, a   Jewish refugee
barely escaping the Nazi Holocaust, first set foot in  Saskatoon and purchased what was a
derelict building on 11th Street  originally built as The Derby Motor Company during the 1920s.
The  long-abandoned building was a victim of the worst depression the city,  province and world
have known.

  

Read the Full Article on the StarPhoenix website.
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http://www2.canada.com/saskatoonstarphoenix/news/forum/story.html?id=aafa65c0-e5ba-40ff-bc38-42cae8f6bf6d

